
Our topic this term is Light it Up! 
Through this topic we will be exploring 

light and electricity.  

This half term, we are exploring 
fiction. Our key text is a story called 

‘The Very Lonely Firefly’.

In our weekly reading session, we will be exploring our 
text – ‘A Very Lonely Firefly’, we will be using all our 

senses to explore this story and anticipate what 
happens next.  Our focus during sensory sounds this 
half term are ‘’W, TH and V.” we will be seeing if we 
can remember the sounds from last year. We will be 
practicing mark making using different movements 

linked to our story focussing on the letters l, f and d. 
We will continue to work on our individual 

communication targets throughout the school day.

In our Maths sessions, our core focus will be 
number/place value, and our application focus will be 

time, week one we will be ordering the days of the 
week, week 2 months of the year and finally ordering a 
familiar routine.   During our Science lessons we will be 
looking at electricity and we will have the opportunity 

to explore electrical toys. There will also be an 
opportunity for us to build a simple circuit. 

We will continue to access Computing and Technology 
during our Hello, Science and Maths sessions.

During our careers lesson we will be focusing on the 
police force. We will be looking at their job role and 

how they help keep us safe. 
Our PE sessions are linked to competition. We will 

focus on different exercises including running, jumping 
and throwing. We will also be exploring how our bodies 

change after exercise.
During our Friday Theme days, we will cover RE 

focusing on friendship – the twelve disciples on the 
16th of May.

In our Cooking sessions we will be developing our 
budgeting skills to make sandwiches. We will be 

making a choice from a limited number of options 
including fillings, salad and bread. Our core focus 
will be creating recipes, and our application focus 

will be food groups.
We will access Art and Music through our Friday 

Theme Days.

In Geography we will be collecting and analysing 
geographical data in the local area. In week 1 we will 
be exploring photographs of the Mansfield area and 

have sensory items linked to these areas.  
Week 2 we will explore photos of Mansfield areas and 
non-Mansfield areas and sort them into the relevant 
category, and week 3 we will explore photos of the 
new school building and non-school building sorting 

into ‘School’ and ‘Not School’
We will be linking our Modern Foreign Language to our 

cooking lessons learning the French words for our 
ingredients.

Adventurers 1 staff would like to welcome all our 
learners back. We look forward to exploring, 

settling and sharing our new adventure with you.  
Thank you for your continued support during this 
time and if you have any concerns, please contact 

us via the Home/School Diary, Weduc or 
telephone

If your child requires personal care during the 
school day, can you please make sure you send in 

pads and wipes. 
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